
 GLADEWATER MIDDLE SCHOOL BAND 

 GISD BANDS SPRING CONCERT - MAY 16, 2024 

 GLADEWATER HIGH SCHOOL AUDITORIUM - 6:30PM PERFORMANCE TIME 

 Our Spring Concert will be Thursday, May 16th in the GHS Auditorium at 6:30pm. As publicized 
 through the band Remind, letters given to the kids in class, and updated on the band website 
 back in March, this date was changed from Tuesday May 14th to Thursday May 16th. All GISD 
 bands will be performing that night. The High School Band will perform first followed by the 
 GMS Band and ending with the 6th Grade Band. This concert is free. 

 Please be in the designated seating area for your band in the auditorium when the concert 
 starts at 6:30pm. You will sit with your band in the auditorium for the high school portion of the 
 concert. We will then take you back into the band hall to warm up for your portion of the concert. 
 Dress for both bands for this concert is nice clothes (“Sunday Best”). Ladies are welcome to 
 wear dresses. Please do not wear shorts to this concert. 

 GMS Band 

 When you are finished performing, please quietly put your instruments back on the trailer. 
 Remember that there is a band on stage so you will need to be quiet when storing your horn on 
 the trailer in the loading bay so as to not disturb the 6th grade band on stage. 

 After your horn is taken care of, you are free to leave or go back into the auditorium to enjoy the 
 6th grade portion of the concert. If you return to the concert, please don’t enter while the band is 
 playing. This causes a distraction and is considered improper concert etiquette. Please wait until 
 they have finished whatever song they are playing before entering the auditorium. 

 6th Grade Band 

 We will be performing the two songs we did at SoundPost plus Power Rock and Marching 
 Together. When you are finished performing, please put your instruments back on the trailer. 
 Don’t forget to latch all cases so that horns do not fall out while traveling back to the middle 
 school. 

 Feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

 Sincerely, 

 Rhett Pilcher 
 Director of Middle School Bands 
 Gladewater ISD 
 PilcherR@GladewaterISD.com 
 903-845-6991 Ext. 411 


